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August 30, 2018 
 
Mr. Tim Begley 
City of Crossville 
Crossville, TN 38555 
 
Project:  Airfield Pavement Rehabilitation 

Crossville Memorial Airport 
ATKINS Project No. 100060771 

 
Subject: Recommendation for Award of Construction Contract 
 
Dear Mr. Begley: 
 
The project sealed bids were received and read aloud on August 22, 2018, at 2:00pm CDT in the Conference Room at City 
Hall.  A total of four bid packages were received and opened, the results which are as follows: 
 

 Contractor Base Bid    
 
 Cantrell Construction Co., Inc. $608,130.00 
   
 Axtells, Inc. $656,328.50  
  
 Pavement Restorations, Inc. $768,599.00  
  
 Rogers Group, Inc. $964,190.00  
 
 Engineer’s Estimate $635,985.00 
   

Cantrell Construction Co., Inc. submitted the low bid on the project.  We have reviewed the bids and have discovered no 
extension errors associated with the apparent low bid.  The low bid was approximately 4.5% lower than the engineers 
estimate and appears to be a responsive bid. 
 
Cantrell Construction Co., Inc. has experience in working with the type of construction outlined in this project and their 
references speak highly of their ability to deliver a quality project.   Cantrell Construction Co., Inc is also familiar with 
working in an Airport environment.  It is our opinion they fully understand the project scope and are well qualified to 
complete this project.   
 
We have attached the Bid Tab and assuming all other legal and bonding requirements are met, we recommend this project 
be awarded to Cantrell Construction Co., Inc. in the amount of $608,130.00.   If you should have any question, please feel 
free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jeff Reilly, P.E., PMP 
Project Manager 
Enclosures 


